
August 31, 2018 

 

 

PH 18-2281 

 

A Public Hearing Regarding the Designation of the Normantown / 

Weber Road Business District No. 1 as a Business District and 

the Approval of a Business District Plan 

 

 

 
The Public Hearing that was advertised for the Normantown and Weber 

Road Business District is being rescheduled.  Everyone that received a 

notice for this hearing will receive a new notice with the details for the 

rescheduled hearing.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 

caused.   


